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November 19, 1993

Dear Sir:

This letter is to state that we fully approve
Regulartory # 59-6, the posting of the Puppy Lewmon
Law notices in all pet stores. This is a very
necessary posting in order to inform the public
of their rights under the law. Many stores are
not informing their customers of this right, and
indeed are keeping this information hidden from
them in order to increase their profits. The post-
ing of this notice may be the only way in order to
inform the public that they indeed have any rights
at all and what recourse they may take when they
are s80ld a sick, diseased or genetically defective

puppy.
Thank you for your kind consideration in this
matter.
Sincerely,




